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Comment regarding HB 3362. 

Due to the current economy and inflation, it is getting difficult for individuals and 

families to pay for essentials (housing, food, and transportation). Every year the 

Oregon legislature looks for ways to extract additional money from its citizens. A few 

dollars here and a few dollars there keep adding up.  

Ironically, the situation is being made worse by electric vehicles (owned by the 

wealthiest citizens) not paying gas taxes to support the roads and highways. You 

need to find an alternative tax (? Mileage) to recoup the money lost to these electric 

vehicles.  

In addition, Oregon needs to be fiscally responsible and clean up the waste and fraud 

in government. No additional money should be extracted from taxpayers. 

Sincerely 

Keith Eilerman 

 


